
SHADOW DIAGRAM NOTES 

To whom it may concern, 

Our architect Anna Henry from AH Designs  ( AHDesign@email.com), 0415 559 737)  has spoken 
to Town Planner, Miller French-Lightfoot on Thursday December 9, 2021, in regard to your 
request for a shadow diagram 

Following her discussion, we have been advised that a shadow diagram is not required at this 
stage. 

Kind regards, 

Craig and Nicole Lester 

mailto:AHDesign@email.com

